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Board of Ethics

City of Chicago


September 11, 2018

Please be advised that I spoke at a conference hosted by the Practising Law Institute (PLI) in Washington, DC, on September 6 and 7, 2018.  The PLI is reimbursing me for my round trip airfare, two nights’ lodging at the conference hotel, and course registration fees.  The Conference was entitled Corporate Political Activities 2018: Complying with Campaign Finance, Lobbying and Ethics Laws.  My presentations were entitled “State and Local Campaign Finance Laws,” and “State and Local Lobbying, Gift and Ethics Laws.”  I was not offered any honorarium.
Steve Berlin, Executive Director
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